
Dear editor and reviewers: 

Thank you for your nice comments on our article. According to your suggestions, 

we have supplemented several data here and corrected several mistakes in our 

previous draft. Based on your comments, we also attached a point-by-point letter 

to you and the other 4 reviewers. We have made extensive revisions to our 

previous draft. The detailed point-by-point responses are listed below. 

1. As non-native-speakers we do invite professional institution help polish our 

article. Due to those help, the article was edited extensively. And we hope the 

revised manuscript could be acceptable for you. 

2. We concluded our 7 recommendations in Table 1 which will be useful to the 

readers. 

Thanks for your help. We feel really sorry for our carelessness. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Rong Liu 

Second Department of Hepatopancreatobiliary Surgery, Chinese People’s 

Liberation Army (PLA) General Hospital，Beijing, China 

E-mail: liurong301@126.com 


